
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Autumn  

Year 1: Evelyn 

Year 2: Henry 

Year 3: Eva-Mai 

Year 4: Gracie 

Year 5: Emily 

Year 6: Rosie & Erin 

CAMERA, LIGHTS, ACTION! 

 

Our Year 5 pupils have been particpating in workshops led by Oases that 

look at sustainable energy solutions. In Willington, our proximity to the 

wind turbines meant that researching wind technology as a sustainable 

energy made perfect sense. 

This week our pupils have been on camera! They have written, performed 

and directed a film about wind energy. Oases was so impressed by the 

confidence of our pupils on camera, their clear speaking and also the 

acting skills of some of our pupils. Well done Year 5. 

We hope to share the finished video with parents soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Monday 6th May- School closed for bank 

holiday. 

• Tuesday 7th May- School reopens to all 

pupils. 

• Friday 17th- Saturday 18th May- Kingsway 

• Friday 24th May- Break up for half term. 

• Monday 3rd June- Teacher Training Day- 

School closed. 

• Tuesday 4th June- School reopens to all 

pupils. 

• Tuesday 23rd July- Break up for Summer 

Holidays. 
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SCHOOL LOTTERY 

There are 8 days left until our 

first lottery draw, on Saturday 11th 

May 2024. 

To buy tickets go to: 

yourschoollottery.co.uk and search 

for: Willington Primary. 

Thank you to those parents who 

have already bought tickets. The 

money raised will help fund 

resources for our school 

environment. Good luck!  

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

SCHOOL LUNCH/PACKED LUNCH 

CHANGES- Please let the office know if your 

child is changing from school lunch to packed 

lunch or from packed lunch to school lunch- 

Please give 1 weeks’ notice. 

MEDICATION- If your child needs 

medication/creams etc. Please do not send 

them into school in your child’s bag- they must 

be brought to the school office and a 

medication form completed. If a form is not 

completed for each medication/cream, we will 

unfortunately be unable to administer it in 

school.  

                     

 

 

READING STAR 

       Every week a certificate is awarded in 

                          Assembly for a reading star from  

                         Reception class to Year 6. The pupil who is selected 

receives a ‘Snuggle up with a book’ bag containing hot chocolate and a 

biscuit. The pack also contains an exercise book in which pupils have put 

photos of themselves enjoying their treat as well as some information 

about the book they have chosen to read. We love to see photos of our 

pupils enjoying their reading. If you take a photo of your child enjoying 

their reward, you can send it to school by Dojo and Seesaw - we can 

print it out and put it in their book. Our pupils love to see other children 

from their class reading. Please remember to return the book bags, 

ready for the next recipient! 

 

Year 6 start their assessments, or SATs, on Monday 13th May. Please 

make sure your child is in school and on time during this week. A letter 

has gone out to parents containing more information- please contact the 

school office if you did not receive it or would like a copy. For the week 

commencing 13th May, we have a free Year 6 breakfast club starting at 

8am.  

Good luck Year 6 – we are very proud of you all! 


